
Hello 3B, 

March is here already! 

This month we have already jumped back into the Journey’s 
material. This week, March 4-8, we will be focusing on lessons 
17 and 18. We are not taking tests on lessons 16-18 due to the 
Terra Nova testing. In Unit 4 we will focus on the different 
types of adjectives and verbs, and hone in on persuasive 
writing.  Unit 4 will be completed the last week of March.   

In Math  we have moved to the second volume and will 
continue to review previous topics focused on in math, as well 
as analyzing data, temperature reading, Money, capacity, 
area, measurement, and division. For extra multiplication 
support,  I have kept the resources on my web page for the 
students to practice at home. We are constantly working and 
practicing them in class using the Saxon curriculum and other 
supplemental math materials. I continue to strongly recommend working with your student on all facts 
at home too! Their planners also have a multiplication table for them to reference at home. Flashcards 
at home are also a great resource for students to use to practice their facts! The students are using Xtra 
Math in their computers class, and the link can be found on my website to practice at home. Their 
username and log ins are written in their planners on page 3. Throughout the rest of the year we will 
work on 3’s, 6,8,9, and finally 12.  

We are currently focusing on the virtue of Temperance. During March we will explore the season of 
Lent, Rosary, and The Church. 

In Science we have shifted our focus to Physical and Chemical changes! 

For Handwriting we have started cursive slowly and are making sure to write correctly and neatly.  

The 3rd quarter ends March 15th. Please be sure to check the students’ agendas for the most current 
schedule for tests, projects and homework assignments. Due to the pace of the classroom changing in 
the different subjects, dates can change and will be noted in students’ planners.  

Standardized Testing ends this week on March 7th. As always, please let me know if you have any 
questions! I am happy to help.  

 

Thank you so much for your patience and all that you do! 

 

God Bless, 

 

Mrs. Williams  

 

 



March 7th -School Mass at 9:45 

March  8th- Our class will visit the Book Fair from 10:30-11:00 

March 15th-11:30 Dismissal 

Spring Break is March 16th–24th 

April 18th Living Stations and 11:30 Dismissal 

April 19th-22nd No School: Good Friday and Easter Monday 

Please continue working on multiplication and division nightly with your children. 

May 10th is Battle of the Books!!! 

Reminders: 

• Check students’ agendas for most current dates for tests, projects and homework assignments! 

• Battle of the books groups and assigned books were done before Christmas break. The 

information letter is on my web page, in your student's binder, and attached to this email. Your 

student's copy should have their reading selections marked.   

 


